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[bookmark: _GoBack]Dear Parent/Carer, 
Machu Picchu and the Inca Trail 2017 – Parent/Guardian Presentation
Your son/daughter has expressed an interest in the school expedition to Peru in Easter Holiday 2017, created and organised by the School Travel Consultancy. 
We would like to invite you to a presentation evening to launch this trip in order to learn more about this incredible opportunity. The evening will be hosted by Adrian and will allow you to pose any initial questions and receive more details about the adventure. 
Please come along on Monday the 20th at 18:00 in the Main Hall.
This expedition offers your child the opportunity not just to travel abroad to an incredible destination but will also:
· Enhance their CV and university applications
· Develop personal confidence and leadership skills
· Encourage teamwork and close bonds with other participants on the trip
· Teach personal management skills: time management, financial awareness and resourcefulness
· Explore Macchu Pichu and the undertake the Inca Trail 
· Work together with a local community on an essential project which is responsible, ethical and sustainable  
The School Travel Consultancy has been creating school trips overseas for over a decade and is made up of a team of travel and adventure industry experts. Our aim is to inspire young people to a lifetime of travel, adventure and learning. We provide fully supported trips using in country leaders to ensure that the best experience and safety management is provided.  Each of our trips is hand crafted and managed by our small team, meaning we can provide all of the care and attention required for such an important experience. Holding the necessary licences and with financial protection through the ATOL scheme, you can be re-assured that we are a quality educational travel provider.  
As places for the trip are limited, please confirm your attendance by completing the slip at the bottom of this letter and returning it to Mrs Owen. If you are interested but unable to attend please register your interest with Mrs Owen also. 
In the meantime, please take a look at our website: www.thestc.co.uk or check us out on our social media pages:
Facebook: The School Travel Consultancy
Twitter: @STCadventures
Google+: The School Travel Consultancy
We look forward to seeing you there!
The School Travel Consultancy Team
I would like to attend the STC Launch evening.
Name of Student …………………………………………………………………..Tutor Group………………
Name of Parent/Carer attending………………………………………………………………………………..
Contact email address or phone number:……………………………………………………………………... 
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